

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 93-29

FROM: Mayor Stein

DATE: September 8, 1993

SUBJECT: Charitable Gaming Sales Tax Suspension

Effective September 1, 1993 the Administration has suspended the collection of sales tax on all gaming activity until our sales tax code is amended to comply with the decision rendered in Dilley vs Ketchikan Gateway Borough. The decision of the Administration is based on the above case and the desire to treat all gaming operators equally.

The City Administration will shortly propose options to bring our Code into compliance with the Supreme Court decision. City Attorney, Dick Deuser is able and willing to explain the details and ramifications of the Dilley Case.

If Council has objections to this action we need to resolve them.

John/C. Stein, Mayor